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P A R T Y  T I M E S

Meeting Our Readers
Subscribers share ideas with magazine staff

It has been a delight to meet those of you who have joined
us at recent receptions for our subscribers. Not only have
we gained a great deal of insight from your comments

about and suggestions for the magazine, we also have been
encouraged by the heartwarming support. Your generous
response shows us that we are part of a wonderful community,
and we want to live up to your standards and expectations.

Several dozen people have joined us at each of the recep-
tions so far—in January at Beachview Golf & Tennis Club, in
February at ’Tween Waters Inn (both of which are shown in
accompanying photos), and in March at The Dunes Golf &
Tennis Club. We look forward to meeting more of you and lis-
tening to your ideas and input on Tuesday, April 29, at Bogert’s
Chop House, and Tuesday, May 20, at Thistle Lodge. Our hosts
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January 28
Beachview Golf & Tennis Club, Sanibel
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at all five of these fine establishments are providing won-
derful hors d’eouvres and beverages.

Please plan to join us at Bogert’s or Thistle Lodge.
Simply call the office at 239/472-0205 or 800/472-0635 to
let us know you’ll be there.

Thank you all for your continuing interest in and support
for Times of the Islands. We hope that, even if you cannot
join us at a reception, you will let us know by e-mail, by
post, or through our Web site at www.timesoftheislands.com
how we are doing and what you would like to see in the
future. n
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February 26
’Tween Waters Inn, Captiva


